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RMA Assigns Statuses to Two Spring 2023 Resolutions

Immediately after resolutions are endorsed by RMA members, the RMA sends the resolutions to the relevant
provincial or federal ministry or organization for an initial response. Based on the response received, the RMA
assigns the resolution a status and drafts an initial reaction.

The RMA updates the resolutions database and issues bulletins with updates as responses are received. The
RMA has received responses to two member resolutions passed at the 2023 Spring Convention. Given these
responses, the RMA has drafted an initial reaction to the resolutions.

The government responses, statuses, and the RMA reactions can be viewed for each resolution on the RMA
Resolutions Database:

6-23S Rural Access to Supports for Addictions, Homelessness and Mental Health
12-23S Casino Opportunities for Charitable Organizations

The RMA plans to release its 2023 Resolution Status Update - Volume 2 later in 2023, which will include statuses
and reactions to all other spring 2023 resolutions for which a government response is received, as well as status
and reaction updates to all other active resolutions.
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